Hannah Elliott

From:

Glenda Raney < jrandgr100@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, April 25, 2024 12:56 PM

To:

Plan

Subject:

Dollar General Proposal

CROOK COUNTY

APR 25 2024

PLANNING DEPT

We were very disappointed to hear of the proposed building of a Dollar General on Juniper Canyon.

A store in this area is not needed as there is a Dollar Tree a few miles away at the east end of Prineville already serving the residents of the community.

A store in a residential area promotes vandalism/burglaries and the commercial lights are detrimental to the surrounding area.

There is always concern about the one-way in/one-way out traffic on Juniper Canyon. This proposed store would add to this worry.

Thank you for reconsidering this proposal. JERRY & GLENDA RANEY 9503 SE Ridge View Rd 541 521-6806

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]